
UPDATE FROM YOUR PRESIDENT

Nominations Welcome!  



We are still looking for names for president-
elect, a new bookkeeper/financial officer,
and a couple of auditors for the year end

books 2021. If you have these skills, please
share them.



ACWW Contests 

There are two ACWW contests that anyone can enter. Check out the information
at the end of this newsletter.

Branch Secretaries be sure to send in your contact information for new members
on your secretary's report so that our president-elect can send a new
membership package.

Wasn’t that the most beautiful fall? Isn't great to be meeting in person
again? In my little Village of Alliance, we have had several new people
take up residency. Of course I invited all of the women to come to WI.
We had 5 guests at our October meeting and one has joined.
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Soaring food prices has made food sharing both buying or
cooking together a good option. A group of four shared in a case
lot sale of toilet paper, baked beans, corn, canned milk, tomato
juice and then a sale on whole pork loins, bags of mandarins and
lemons. Another group shared bags of beets and carrots.

The refurbished computers have arrived. The Home and Country is being worked
on at this minute. The new to us computers will help with the efficiency and
frequency of communicating with branches and members. 

Enjoy your meetings
Diane

AWI President

Send Nominations to: 



Cathleen Thurston 
Box 45 Wabamun, AB T0E 2K0 

ph: 780-892-2252
email: rigby9@canadasurfs.net




